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COMMENT
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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Martin Goslins <ljouwert@verizon.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 8:54 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir:
I am strongly o~posed to the proposed CFTC Regulation of Retail Forex, RIN 3038-AC61. US regulations already
are hampering retail forex trading enough without even more regulations to contend with. Sincerely, Dr. Martin
Goslins


